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Mark Colombo

From: Mark Colombo
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 8:56 AM
To: Carl Gluck; JUAN97FM@GMAIL.COM
Subject: 0000244266 - Interference

Good morning, 
 
I began to evaluate 0000244266 (WKHD-LD) and found that it fails interference.  Specifically, it causes 0.54% 
interference to WTIN.  It looks like there might be a discrepancy in the height in the application form versus the height 
used in the TVStudy analysis you provided in your exhibit. 
 
You have 30 days to amend the application and resolve the issue or it will be dismissed. 
 
Mark J. Colombo 
Associate Chief, Video Division 
Federal Communications Commission 


